
A133 IPSWICH ROAD SCHEME

COMMUNICATION UPDATE (26.11.2018)



Works Completed/Undertaken Week Commencing 19.11.2018

• UKPN Duct laying along St Andrews avenue on the Homebase side. This is underway 
and we are making good headway on this. We are 75% through this. We had to 
suspend the bus stop for 1 day to enable us to lay the HV ducting in that area.

• BT Trenching along the Footpath around Waitrose up to Ipswich road north. This is 
also still underway and we are making good progress on this. We have now trenched 
through compound 1 to the front of Waitrose.

• BT Manholes 1 & 2 on St Andrews avenue are making good progress. WE will be 
looking to have chamber 1 fully completed this week.

• The BT Trial hole outside Waitrose has been backfilled and made good, as well as the 
pathway coming from the ramp on Ipswich road north around Waitrose into 
compound 1.



Trenching for UKPN along St Andrews Avenue.



Embankment Removal from Waitrose 
retaining wall



BT Trenching along Ipswich Road North by the 
Waitrose retaining wall



BT Trial Hole temporarily reinstated



BT Utility works - Chamber 2



Works Programmed for Week Commencing 26.11.2018

• UKPN trenching works on Homebase side of St Andrews Avenue, from Ipswich Road to 
Compound At Harwich Road roundabout are on hold for this week.

• Utility Road crossing are taking place this week. We will be crossing St Andrews avenue in 
3 phases in 3 separate locations. This will be for UKPN, BT and Cadent. These works are 
forecasted to last all of this week.

• If works are concluded early then we will look to carry out BT ducting works from the 
Utility crossing around to Ipswich road south.

Traffic management:

• (Ongoing) Traffic will be directed through various lane adjustments during the 3 phase 
Utility crossing works on St Andrews Avenue. The footpath outside Waitrose from St 
Andrews gardens round to Ipswich Road North will be closed for the 1st phase of the 
crossings. It will then be re-opened.

• (Ongoing) All traffic approaches, Islands and roundabout TM will remain as is. Slight 
adjustments may be made where necessary. Some footpath closures are still in place 
around site. Pedestrians/cyclists are being diverted accordingly.

• Traffic management for the BT Manhole works is still in place on St Andrews Avenue. The 
ducting works onto Ipswich road south may require a footpath closure and lane narrows 
approach.



Noteworthy Information
Christmas shutdown is forecast for the 21/12/18. We are due to return 
on the 02/01/19.

This date may be subject to change.

We will look at trying to reduce the amount of TM in place for the 
festive period only if it is safe to do so.


